
DENTAL CHECK-UP

child’s name 	 date of birth

date of most recent dental exam and cleaning 		

name of dentist	 date 	

Dear Parents, 

As you know our nursery school is voluntarily registered with New York State 
Education Department. As part of that registration, we need to provide the State 
Education Department with certain information, including information that pertains 
to your child’s last dental check-up. A dental check-up is now required by New York 
State. Please return the form below before the start of school in September. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Sincerely, 

Terese Gurian 
Director

ASBURY NURSERY SCHOOL
167 Scarsdale Road | Tuckahoe, NY 10707 | 914.779.3762

167 Scarsdale Road | Tuckahoe, NY 10707 
asburynurseryschool.com | 914.779.3762


